
REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

JUNE 2, 2010 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on Wednesday, June 2, 

2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Wedgefield Golf and Country Club located at 20550 Maxim 

Parkway, Orlando, Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck, Gus Desautels 

and Richard McCormick.  Approximately 8 landowners in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     Treasurer’s report, regular meeting minutes of May 5, 2010 and other permits were 

approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

 

FEMA PROJECT I 

      The contractor is working on the final punch list.   

 

2008-2009 FISCAL YEAR END AUDIT 

          The Board accepted the 2008-2009 Fiscal Year End Audit Report as submitted by 

Berman Hopkins Wright & LaHam, CPA’s and Associates, LLP. 

 

EASEMENT VACATION REQUEST 

          Owners of Unit 8A Tract 26 and Tract 39 on Ralston Street requested the Board 

vacate a 30 foot drainage easement that runs along the side of each property line.  After 

discussion and approval from District Engineer, the Board approved their requests. 

 

90 ACRES OWNED BY THE DISTRICT 

    Legal Council, Mr. Capko reported that information is still being acquired on the 90 

acres owned by the Ranger Drainage District.   

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:35 P.M. 


